NC BoS CoC Lived Expertise Advisory Council (LEAC)
Monthly meeting: 4/14/23 
Attendance: Jeff Rawlings, Melissa Hewitt, Rachelle Dugan, Laurel McNamee, Alyce Knaflich, 

LEAC member resignation: The group discussed the resignation of Eric Edwards from the LEAC, sent by email. The LEAC wishes him well and will reach out to thank him for his service and contributions. 
Update on compensation policy: Laurel updated the group on the compensation policy. Jeff asked if NCCEH could withhold the appropriate taxes for LEAC members, to put them on payroll as a contractor. Laurel will follow up and find out. 
BIH: 
The group spent much of the meeting discussing the details of the Bringing It Home conference presentation, and making key decisions about framing, order of speakers, and content. Agreed to keep the discussed framing of Past, Present, and Future, and to highlight the newly passed Client Bill of Rights, and a call to action for providers to incorporate persons with lived experience of homelessness at all levels of their agency. 
Client Bill of Rights: 
Laurel presented a possible timeline for hosting a training on the newly approved Client Bill of Rights. Training on the new policy feels urgent and the group set a timeline to host a training on May 25, 2023. Some members of the group will not be able to attend so it was decided that Rachelle Dugan and Jeff Rawlings would work with Laurel McNamee to design and host the training. 
